
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 2nd December, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

       Yesterday was the First Sunday of Advent, a word which means ‘important arrival’’. 

This is the time when we think about Jesus’ return. The Gospel reminded us that there is 

no time to lose. We shouldn’t put off our good resolutions until the New Year– Advent is 

the time to think about the way we live our lives and make any necessary changes. 

GOD BLESS  MRS. WILLIAMS 
Mrs. Williams will leave school this Thursday 
to prepare for the arrival of her first baby. 

We wish her and her husband all the best for 
a safe, healthy delivery and every happiness. 

SANTA VISIT 
Santa will visit school on Wed 18th Dec. 

Children will be able to have a ride on Santa’s 
sleigh and receive a selection box from  

Santa– (cost £2  per child). Please book and 
pay online by 3pm on Tues 17th, thanks. 

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org  

Events this week 
Monday Donkey Sanctuary (small group visit)      Juniors to church (pm) 

Tuesday Juniors to church (am)               Leeds Trinity University concert (evening) 

Wednesday Swimming  -Year 3 children   
9.10– Year 4 class assembly– all welcome. 
                

Thursday Credit Union open for savers (8.30-8.55am)  Flu sprays to be administered 
Mrs. Williams  leaving school to prepare for the arrival of her baby 

Friday 9.10– Praise assembly– all welcome    
 
Junior to church to rehearse (am) 

LIGHT A LIFE SERVICE AT ST. 
GEMMA’S HOSPICE 

Next Sunday (8th December) we are 
once again invited to sing in the choir 

and on the wards at St. Gemma’s  
annual service. 

If you would like your child to  
attend, please let me know and then 
meet myself and Mrs. Hughes there 

just before 4pm.This is a very moving, 
spiritual experience during Advent. 



School will be closed for Polling day 
on Thursday 12th December. 

 

RECEPTION  CLASS  2020 

If your child was born  

between 1st September 2015 
and 31st August, 2016, it is 

now time to apply for a place in 
Reception class starting in 

2020. You must apply online at 
www.leeds.gov.uk before 15th 
January, 2020. If you need 

any help you can ring the  

Admissions team on 0113 
2224414 or call into school. 

You must also complete a  

Supplementary Information 
form (available from our 
school office) if you are  

applying to our school.  

Thank you. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
Year 4 class assembly-Wed 4th Dec 

Thurs 5th Dec-Flu spray for all children 
who have permission in Reception to Year 6 

 
Sunday 8th Dec- ‘Light a Life’ service at 

St. Gemma’s Hospice (4pm) 
Early Years (Nursery and Reception) 
Christmas play– Wed 11th Dec 

Polling day– SCHOOL CLOSED FOR  

CHILDREN– Thurs 12th  

Key Stage 1 Christmas play– Tues 17th 
Dec 

Santa visit and Christmas jumper day- 
Wed 18th Dec 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Carol service– 
Thursday 19th Dec (10am) in church 

Mini –Vinnies event in school (pm) 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.15-Fri 20th  

 

I hope you all have a lovely   
week. God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

YEAR OF READING 

This year has been dedicated to the joy of 

reading. We are hoping to re-vamp and re-

stock our Junior library for the children and 

to promote the love of reading. Please en-

courage your children to read books, com-

ics, newspapers etc… at home. 

Thank you. 

  Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception Louis Marcathey and Ryley Jones Best attendance-  

Year 4 

 99.3 % 

Well done. 

 

 

Year 1  Riley Campbell and Joshua Diamond 

Year 2 Alexander Witkowski and Pearl-Ava Sanywa 

Year 3 Emily Perczynska and Logan Linley 

Year 4 Oliver Foster and Eoin Ferguson 

Year 5  Amy Sarsfield and Rosie Barker 

Year 6 Oliver McHugh, Callum Law and Damien Kusi-Osei 
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